


Letter from the Superintendent,

Teachers like many people have certain words that they do 
not like hearing, they do not like seeing and for some of us, 
we wish these words could even be erased from the 
dictionary. For college counselors, those people responsible 
for ensuring that young high school students become young 
undergraduates, the word they most detest is “procrastination”. 
For the sake of clarity, procrastination is the act or habit or 



College Newsletter 
Last year was an outstanding year for graduating KAS 
students, with all of them finding a
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